
Hello, Derby Residents, 

Here is your weekly update for 08-20-2024. 

1. The State of Connecticut is undertaking the initial damage 

assessment survey from the heavy rainfall and subsequent 

flooding that occurred between August 18th and August 

19th. If your property was damaged due to this storm, 

please go to the City of Derby website to report them. 

 

2. Here is the residential self-reporting link: 

https://crisistrack.juvare.com/public/CTDEMHS/request.ht
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3. Tonight’s free concert on the Derby Green features the 

very entertaining Silver Steel Band.  We hope to see you. 

 

4. The Derby Senior Center is now open for regular hours. 

 

5. Derby Public Works is still picking up brush and debris 

from both storms.  Please cut debris into pieces of less 

than six feet and place it near the road on your property.  

They will be picked up.  Thanks for your patience. 

 

6. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or 

City of Derby CT on Facebook. 
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